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Epinephrine Shortage 
 

 
 
 
ALL TRANSPORTING PROVIDERS: 
 
The STMCA was recently made aware of a shortage of the pre-filled Epinephrine 
syringes by one of the hospitals in our coverage area.  To address this shortage, they 
will place in the bottom of the drug box one to two pre-filled syringes and the remainder 
will be the 1:1000 Epinephrine vials. 
 
 
We will update you with any further changes or situations regarding medications as we 
are made aware of them. 
 
If you have any questions do not hesitate to reach out to us. 
 
 
 


